HHRG PPG
5th September 2014

Hi all PPG Members

Just thought I would email/post you guys - update.

SELDOC didn't happen (looking around re feedback) as no-one from SELDOC contacted me back and it was all a bit rushed wasn't it.  No worries

June is in the process of trying to organise the McMillan coffee morning with those that are able to help - she has had discussions on the phone with you and has this in hand.

Black History month - Karen did you get a chance to speak with Robert or if you are still busy would you like someone else to try and do this -  Garry did you manage to speak with anyone at the Ritzy.  Osa - would you be able to input for this event.

I am going to be away again from Thursday 11th - until Monday 22nd - having to fly to Boston for a family funeral but please keep in touch with June with any developments.

As you are aware there are a couple of members of PPG that are not on email so will send them this note in the post

Regards guys - speak to you soon

